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Dear Trader/Agent 
 
13TH DEFERMENT PAYMENT FOR THE PERIOD ENDING MARCH 2021  

 

Today we start a new financial year which will bring its own challenges and 

opportunities, but allow me to take this opportunity to express my gratitude for 

your cooperation for the year that just ended. I would like to thank all our 

Deferment Account holders who acted in accordance with our request to make 

the necessary payments by end of business on 31 March 2021. Your positive 

response to our request has contributed to the overall SARS revenue outcome 

announced by the SARS Commissioner today. 

 

My gratitude is particularly heartfelt considering the constrained financial and 

economic environment that many businesses still operate in. Despite these 

challenging times, you have once again partnered with us in making a 

contribution to our country and fulfilling the SARS higher purpose.  

 

I look forward to our continued collaboration in the year ahead. 

 

 

 

 

BEYERS THERON 

DIRECTOR: CUSTOMS BORDER OPERATIONS, PORTS OF ENTRY & 

CUSTOMS COMPLIANCE  

DATE: 01 APRIL 2021 


